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Comments: The Spruce Project caters to the timber industry without regard to the damage it's causing the forest.
These spruce trees are necessary for a diverse environment for wildlife and plants that depend on these forests.
The Forest service won't be able to replant these areas due to lack of manpower, seedlings, and infrastructure for
many years (if ever).

The timber industry has too much sway with the Forest Service and governmental representatives, and this is yet
another example of the forest taking a back seat to the timber lobbyists.



